
 

With Deepest Sympathy 
Our hearts and prayers go out to the family of Darlene Myers, sister of Lorrie 
Roller.   She  passed away last week. Services will be held at KCC on Sat, 
January 26.  Visitation is at 1 pm and the service will begin at 2 pm. 

 

Church Office Closed 
The Church office will be closed on Monday, Jan. 21st for Martin Luther King 
Day. Please call Pastor Jerry at 234-3809 in the event of an emergency. 

 

New Ohana Group 
A new Ohana  group is starting on Tuesday, Jan. 22 at 6:30 pm in H103. Our 
topic will be Richard Foster’s “Celebration of Discipline,” as we continue 
with  Pastor Bryan’s messages. Contact Bob Spearing at 224-0025  or  
spearingr001@hawaii.rr.com to sign up or for more information. We hope 
you’ll join us! 
 

 

2018 Contribution  
Statements 

Contribution Statements for 2018 is ready for you to  
pick up at the Information Station. If you do not pick 

yours up, it will be mailed on Thursday, January 31st.  
If you have any questions about your statement or for 

statements totaling $250 or less, please call the  
Church Office at 735-1771.  

Thank you for your faithful giving this past year! 

mailto:spearingr101@hawaii.rr.com


 

The Why and How to Study the Bible  
Psalm 119:9, 11; Acts 9:43 
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“The Why and How to Study the Bible” 

A Word from 
     Our Pastor 

Sermon Notes 
Jan. 18 & 20, 2019         •          Pastor Bryan Sands 

 

Dear Church Ohana,  
 
     As we learn to be spiritual, we are striving for a total transformation 
of our lives! These spiritual disciplines are designed to replace destruc-
tive habits with new life-giving habits! And, as Richard Foster writes, 
“Nowhere is this purpose more clearly seen than in the discipline of 
study.” 
  
     The Apostle Paul writes to the church in Rome, “Do not conform to 
the pattern of this world, but be transformed by the renewing of your 
mind” (Romans 12:2a). Part of renewing our mind is thinking about god-
ly things, instead of pondering destructive/hurtful thoughts. This disci-
pline of study retrains our mind to study and ponder the things of God, 
yearning more for God and His Word and less of everything else that 
distracts us.  
  
     Along with the message on study, we are offering everyone in at-
tendance an online Bible Study resource, where we can watch Bible 
studies from some of the great Christian thinkers of our day! You will  
not want to miss out.  
  
     As I have encouraged all of us in the past, always check out our 
website as we are constantly updating it. In fact, we have updated the 
“Resource” section on our home page; these are resources that touch 
on the topics of relationships, life-struggles, understanding the Bible, 
mental health, and much more. Be sure to go to 
www.KaimukiChristian.org  
  
Looking forward to this Weekend! 
Pastor Bryan     

  Jan. 18 & 20 
www. KaimukiChristian.org 

  Bryan 

Welcome To Our Church 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call us at 735-1771. If this is your first 

time here, the following may answer questions you may have: 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY Our Youth Ministry meets at 8:30 and 10:30 am in the Laulima Multi-

Purpose Room, in Harding Hall. 

 

WORSHIP We gather to praise our Lord. We encourage you to be comfortable, not  co-

erced in your worship. We also encourage you to step out of your comfort zone, if doing so 

helps you express a heart of worship. You can stand, sit or kneel. Be considerate of others, 

but don’t hold back out of fear of what someone may think. We’re “performing” for an audi-

ence of One. 

 

HEADSETS AVAILABLE We have headsets available for those who have  difficulty hearing 

during our worship services. Please check them out at the Information Station.  Using a 

KCC headset instead of your hearing aid will prevent any high-pitched feedback sound from 

occurring during the sermon. 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY A loving team of volunteers is available at our Friday and 8:30 am 

and 10:30 am Sunday services to care for your little one (Infants—age 2 in Rm. G104). Pro-

grams are also available for Preschoolers through 5th Grade. If you’d like your children to 

remain with you, you may prefer to sit in the Family Room in the back right section of the 

Worship Center. 

http://www.KaimukiChristian.org

